
Consultation on Edition 10 of Planning Policy Wales

 

The Welsh Government is proposing to revise Planning Policy Wales (PPW) in light of the 
Well-being of Future Generations (Wales) Act 2015. PPW has been restructured into policy
themes around the well-being goals and updated to reflect new Welsh Government 
strategies and policies.

 

The historic environment chapter of the restructured PPW has been rewritten to focus 
solely on providing national planning policy for our historic environment. Information 
relating to consenting and other procedural matters will no longer be included in PPW, but 
will be published in other Welsh Government guidance. 

 

The Welsh Government is conducting a public consultation on edition 10 of PPW, and 
would like your views. The consultation will close on 18 May 2018. Visit the consultation 
pages of the Welsh Government website for information on how to respond 
(https://beta.gov.wales/planning-policy-wales-edition-10).
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